
February 15th, 2020

IMPORTANT 
DATES

Attendance Notes

PTH Event Updates

Mr. Feather’s 
Headquarters

Did you know???? If your child is picked up 15 or more 
minutes late or picked up 15 or more minutes early from 
school this is noted in Infinite Campus as a half day.  For 
more information about attendance guidelines, check out 
the student handbook https://www.u-46.org/domain/7639
or attendanceworks.org

The Mother Son Event is quickly approaching. Be sure 
to sign up by 2/19.
https://rockinjumpcarolstream.centeredgeonline.com/retail/ite
m/608?fbclid=IwAR2ZS3_cwbb9nYT-
8_h_vmks4Zutilkw8StQZV1MUVuZzSupDNxtHcyV5go

Daddy Daughter Dance is February 28th. RSVP’s were 
due Friday.

Fun Fair preparations have begun. The event takes 
place on April 3rd!  We are looking for 100 
volunteers!!! Sign up here 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0545ada62da2f94-funfair1

February 17th: No School
February 19th: Student Council
Meeting @ 7am; PTH Meeting 
6:30-7:30pm
February 21st: End of Second 
Trimester; Pennies for 
Patients Kickoff Assembly; 
Mother/Son Event 6:30-8:30pm
February 24th: Pennies For
Patients Collection Begins
February 25th: Switch Day, 
Friday Schedule
February 28th: Kane County 
Institute Day – No School, 
Daddy/Daughter Dance
March 9th: Flower Sales Begin
March 18th: Student Council 
Meeting @ 7; PTH Meeting @ 
6:30pm
March 17th: 2nd Grade Visits 
the Plantearium
March 19th: 4th Grade visits 
the Elgin Symphony
March 20th: Flower Sales
Money is Due; 6th Grade to 
Camp Duncan

https://www.u-46.org/domain/7639
https://rockinjumpcarolstream.centeredgeonline.com/retail/item/608?fbclid=IwAR2ZS3_cwbb9nYT-8_h_vmks4Zutilkw8StQZV1MUVuZzSupDNxtHcyV5go
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0545ada62da2f94-funfair1
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U-46 Emergency Closing Procedures 

have changed.
The district has decided to utilize late starts in lieu of  snow days. The criteria is as 

follows:

A. A severe wind chill that is expected to lessen in the early a.m.

hours.

B. A heavy snow that runs through the early a.m. hours which may

cause a delay in getting parking lots, sidewalks and other critical

areas cleared of  snow.

C. Other severe or hazardous weather conditions

What are the start times:

A. All start times will be delayed by two hours, and school ends at the

normal time.

B. Bus pick up times will also be pushed back by two hours from their

original schedule and drop off  students at the normal time.

C. The alternative start times will be:

i. High Schools 9:40 a.m.

ii. Elementary Schools:

1. 10:00 a.m. for the 8:00 a.m. start time

2. 10:30 a.m. for the 8:30 a.m. start time

iii. Middle Schools 11:00 a.m.

For further details regarding late start, please visit this page:

https://www.u-46.org/Page/6754

https://www.u-46.org/Page/6754






Note from the Nurse

Flu season is here and it is our goal to maintain the health of all our 

students.  With your help, this can happen.  There are two important 

things to consider when making the decision to keep your child 

home from school:  your child’s susceptibility to other infections, 

and the possibility that he/she may spread the illness to others.  Here 

are guidelines to help you make that decision:

❖ If your child has symptoms such as fever, nausea, rash, watery 

eyes, severe cough or headache, he/she should remain at home 

until the symptoms subside and/or medical treatment has begun.

❖ If student has an oral temperature of 100 degrees or above, he/she 

should be kept home.  He/she must be fever free for at least 24 

hours, without medication, before returning to school.

❖ If your child vomits or has two or more episodes of loose stool, 

he/she should remain at home for at least 24 hours free of 

vomiting or diarrhea before returning to school.

❖ When calling your student in sick, it is important to state your 

student’s specific symptoms.

The nurse is closely tracking the illnesses on a daily basis. Special 

cleaning of classrooms is done when necessary.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the 

school nurse.










